
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. Cambridge
Thank you for submitting your project Employability to the Speaker’s School Council Awards 2015.
I am delighted to inform you that the judges of this year’s Speaker’s School Council Awards have selected your school council’s project as highly commended. We would like to congratulate your students on receiving this special recognition from the judges. 
To celebrate your students’ achievement please see attached a digital badge in the email that will follow, which you can show off on your school website. Your school council will also receive a certificate in the post.
On behalf of the Speaker of the House of Commons, the Rt. Hon John Bercow and the Speaker’s School Council Awards team we would really like to thank you and your school council for participating in the competition and taking the time to tell us about all the hard work that has gone into making your project great. 
We wish you every success with your future projects and look forward to hearing about them in next year’s competition! Don’t forget to keep checking our website- www.speakersschoolcouncil.org for regular updates, tips and resources for next year’s entry! 
Kind regards
The Speaker’s School Council Awards team

